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Comments: Please DO NOT approve the Stibnite Gold Project.

Per Nic Nelson, Executive Director, Idaho Rivers United:
"The notion that it will take a mine, and mining dollars, to clean up this site is irrational. Over $75 million has been

spent in the Lemhi Valley on conservation projects and salmon recovery to date. Many of the funding streams for
these projects are applicable to the Stibnite area, especially for fish recovery,"



